

MARIN COUNTY

OFFICE OF EDUCATION

1111LAS GALLINAS AVENUE/P.O. BOX 4925 SAN RAFAEL, CA 94913-4925 marincoe@marinschools.org MARY JANE BURKE

MARIN COUNTY
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

(415) 472-4110 FAX (415) 491-6625

April 12, 2017

Dear Marin County Florist:

As we approach the high school prom season, we are once again asking for your support and participation in our efforts to promote *Safe and Memorable Prom Nights* for Marin County high school students.

On behalf of the Marin County School/Law Enforcement Partnership, we are asking Marin florists to include the enclosed prom cards in their packaging of corsage and boutonniere orders as a way of expressing our care and concern for the safety of our youth.

If you would like additional cards, please me at 415-499-5818. The Marin County education and law enforcement community appreciates your participation and commitment in keeping prom activities safe and memorable for all our students.

Sincerely,

Lisa Schwartz, Director

Safe Schools and Prevention Programs



Las Florerias del Condado de Marin y La Asociación de las Escuelas y los Cuerpos Policiales de Marin Les desea una FIESTA DE PROMOCIÓN SEGURA Y MEMORABLE 2017

POR FAVOR

- > Maneje cuidadosamente
- > Mantengase sobrio sin alcohol y drogas
- > Tratese con dignidad y respeto
- Cuiden a otros como cuidarse a Ud. mismo



Marin County Florists and the Marin County School/ Law Enforcement Partnership Wish You A SAFE AND MEMORABLE PROM 2017

PLEASE

- > Drive carefully
- > Stay Sober and Drug Free
- > Treat one another with dignity and respect
- > Care for others as you care for your own